
SECOND SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME JANUARY 14, 2018 

That They 
May Be  

ONE ONE JOHN 17:22 



My Dear Parishioners and Friends of St. Theresa, 

 

Tomorrow we remember Martin Luther King, Jr. Please pray for all 

those that suffer discrimination of any kind.  In a spirit of prayer and 

solidarity, may we remember his timeless words: ñLet us not seek to sat-

isfy our thirst for freedom by drinking of the cup of bitterness and ha-

tred. We must ever conduct our struggle with the high plains of dignity 

and discipline. We must not allow our creative protest to degenerate into 

physical violence. Again and again we must rise to the majestic heights of 

meeting physical force with love.ò 
 

Thursday also marks this yearôs Week of Prayer for Christian Unity. The 

theme is: "Your Right Hand, O Lord, Glorious in Power," Exodus 15:6.  
 

As we start a new year, the Church asks us to focus on one of the sad realities 

of Christians, Division. The night before Jesus died he prayed that ñThat they 

might all be one.ò John 17:22. Thursday, 18th of January marks the beginning 

of Prayer for Christian Unity. It concludes with The Conversion of Saint Paul 

on January 25th. 
 

Please take time each day during the octave of prayer to pray for unity and an 

end to discrimination. 
 

Heavenly Father how it must grieve Your Holy Spirit that we have caused 

such barriers and divisions to be established within the body of Christ and yet 

it was His prayer that we are one in unity of spirit ï one in the bond of peace 

ï one in fellowship and love toward all those that are called by Your name. 

Help me Lord to love others as You have loved me ï to love without preju-

dice or bias. Help me to be ready and willing to love the unlovable and to 

consent to be loved by others that I would likely dismiss. 
 

Bind your people together in love and in the unity of spirit and the bond of 

peace and guide we pray, into all truth - knowing that ALL who trust in Your 

sacrifice at Calvary are forgiven sinners, citizens of heaven and accepted by 

the Father, in the Beloved, in whose name we pray, Amen. 

 

With every good wish, 

 

Fr. Phil Lloyd 
Pastor 

FROM FATHER PHIL 



 FRANCIS, GO AND REPAIR MY HOUSE 

You probably noticed some construction 

machinery at the Church and School sites. 

We are exited to see that soil preparation on 

the New School building has started and the 

Church interior demolition. As we continue 

the construction process for our buildings, 

we also are preparing for the spiritual reno-

vations, opening our hearts to the Lordôs 

call. The following passage from Bonaven-

tureôs Life of Francis remind us of St. Fran-

cis of Assisiôs understanding of the mission 

given him by the Lord: 
 

ñOne day when Francis went out to meditate in the fields he was passing by 

the church of San Damiano which was threatening to collapse because of 

extreme age. Inspired by the Spirit, he went inside to pray. 
 

Kneeling before an image of the Crucified, he was filled with great fervor 

and consolation as he prayed. While his tear-filled eyes were gazing at the 

Lord's cross, he heard with his bodily ears a voice coming from the cross, 

telling him three times: ôFrancis, go and repair my house which, as you see, 

is falling into ruin.ô 

 

Trembling with fear, Francis was amazed at the sound of this astonishing 

voice, since he was alone in the church; and as he received in his heart the 

power of the divine words, he fell into a state of ecstasy. Returning finally to 

his senses, he prepared to put his whole heart into obeying the command he 

had received. He began zealously to repair the church materially, although 

the principle intention of the words referred to that Church which Christ pur-

chased with his own blood, as the Holy Spirit afterward made him realize....ò  

Online Giving  

ƍ To make your gift online visit:  

                   https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capitacampa  
                  or visit our website and select Capital  

                  Cam paign under the Giving tab. 
 

ƍ We now have E-checks, you can set your 

pledges or Make donations online using 

your checking account!  

Use the QR Code  
for easy   

online access. 

http://www.ofm.org/francesco/pray/pray01.php
https://secure.qgiv.com/for/capitacampa


Announcements  

DISCOVER THE ROOTS OF  

OUR CATHOLIC FAITH 

A fast -paced journey through  

the first 500 years of Church history.  
 

Register NOW few spots available  

Dates, times, and location:  

Monday Evenings 7:00 PM to 9 PM  

Beginning Jan. 29, 2018 to Apr. 9,  

with a break on Mar. 5.  

Mornings 10:00 AM to Noon  

Beginning Feb.2 to Apr. 13 with a 

break on Mar. 9.  

St. Theresa Fellowship Hall  
 

Workbooks will be distributed on  

January 20, and 21.  
 

For more info contact  

Bob or Suzanne Shanley at  

832-797-7247 or 713-304-8759 or 

bob@fpchouston.com  

 

 
 

Sponsor by:  

If you are interested in becoming a Committed Adorer and devote to  

one Holy Hour of Adoration,  please contact  

Diana Sepulveda at  713.542.4706. All hours are available.    

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Altar Flowers  

Did you know the Flower Guild 

does not have a budget?  

Flowers for the altar  

entirely depend on the donations 

from your dedications.  
 

Schedule a dedication today!  
 

Flowers for the altar are a  

thoughtful way to celebrate an 

anniversary,  as well as to provide 

a memorial tribute, or honor a  

family member or a friend.  
 

For more information,  

please contact  

Pinky Concepcion at  

713-256-5972 

 
ƍ Attending to Mass Weekly or 

events, or been member of a 
parish group does not automati-
cally make you a parishioner. 
Please be sure that there is a 
record under your name in case 
you need a document from our 
Parish. 

 

ƍ If you donõt receive contribution 
envelopes or if you have not re-
ceived a letter from Fr. Phil in the 
past year please call the Parish 
Office.  

 

ƍ If you need to update, add, or 
remove household members, 
please call our office as well.  

 

ƍ If you have any questions about 
being a registered parishioner, or 
if you should register please call 
our Parish Office:  

 
713-869-3783 

 

Thank you for your faithful  

and generous support  

of our parish  

and the work  

of ministry.  

Become a Registered Parishioner  

tel:(713)%20542-4706


Download a free QR code reader to your phone and 

scan the image on the right:  

 

You can also go directly on your smart phone or tablet 

to: www.sttheresa.cc/give  

 
 

Use our electronic kiosk located in the Church, and swipe your card directly.  
 

Desktop users can login to our website www.sttheresa.cc, click on the 

òGivingó button on the top green navigation bar and select òDonations.ó 

There are several ways to access our online giving page:  

1 

2 

3 

4 

January 2018 Liturgical Ministry Formation Day  

Saturday, January 27, 2018 8:30 AM - 3:30 PM in English and Spanish,  
at  St. Dominic Chancery,  2403 Holcombe Blvd., Houston, TX 77021 .   

All ministers of hospitality, ushers, other parish ministers, and staff  

are encouraged to attend this important session.   

in English 

ƍ Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion formation  

ƍ Preparing the Lector: A Founda-

tional Workshop for Lectors and 

Those Who Train Parish Lectors  

ƍ Hospitality Ministry   

en Español  

ƍ Ministros Extraordinarios de la Sa-

grada Comunión  

ƍ Preparando al Lector: Un taller 

fundamental para Lectores  y pa-

ra aquellos que proveen entrena-

miento a  Lectores Parroquiales   

Early Registration:   $20.00 - postmarked by  January  12, 2018.  Beginning this 

year  all registrants are required  to enter their Vehicle License Plate number 

during the registration process.   This will expedite check ins at the guard gate. 

Just simply print your parking permit and hand it to the guard at the gate.  

Special Collection January 28, 2018  

Share Your Faith  
Support the Collection for the Church in Latin America  

With your support to the Collection for the Church in Lain America the Servants 

of the Plan of God train lay people to become Catholic missionaries and  

catechists in remote areas in Peru. For more information on how you can help 

the Church in Latin America, visit www.usccb.org/latin -america.  

Collection for the Church in Latin America | Office of National Collections 

3211 Fourth Street NE | Washington, DC 20017 -1194 | (202) 541-3346 | 

www.usccb.org/nationalcollections  

St. Agnes Academy 2018 Raffle Tickets  

The raffle is a long -standing tradition for St. Agnes Academy. Students are 

going to be selling tickets for $5.00 each.  

 
Online Giving  

https://maps.google.com/?q=2403+Holcombe+Blvd.,+Houston,+Texas+77021&entry=gmail&source=g


Join us for an  

Interactive Security Seminar  

by the Anti -Defamation League on   

January 18, 2017 at 7 p.m  
In the Fellowship Hall  

 

The tragic shooting at First Baptist Church in Sutherland Springs last year 

reminds us how churches can be targeted by those who want to do 

harm.    While every church that cares about security must walk a fine line 

between being welcoming and safe, itõs possible to have both, and the 

most effective security involves you.  
 

Learn how you can help keep St. Theresa secure  by being the eyes and 

ears of the congregation.   Find out what to look for, listen for, and notice, 

and how to respond. For more information contact:  

Dena Marks at 832-975-8310 

EVENTS 
Upcoming�� 

Feb. 17  

 

Registration Discount Due Date  

Individual registration will  

increase from $20 to $30 at 12am 

on February 1.  

 

Register at https://

www.sttheresaschool.cc/  

steps-for-students  
 

 

 

Training Date Change  

Join our Little Feet, BIG Steps 

team. Now every Saturday at 

7:00 a.m. We meet outside the 

Fellowship Hall  


